

26944 Rolling Hills Road • Rolling Hills Estates • California 90274

Dear Parents of Peninsula Heritage School Students,

As you may know, we have a **Grandparents Club** here at Peninsula Heritage School. At specific intervals throughout the year, we mail our **Grandparents Club Newsletter** to interested grandparents. This communication notes school news items and invitations to our assemblies and special events such as Moms and Grandmoms Day, Doughnuts for Dads and Granddads, and Grandparents/Special Persons Day to name a few.

If you have not already done so, we would greatly appreciate your completing the bottom portion of this paper and returning it to the School Office so that your child's grandparents can be included in the wonderful events at PHS.

Thank you so much!	
PHS GRANDPARENTS CLUB	
Grandparents' Name(s)	
Grandparents' Address (including city, state, & zip)	
Grandparents' Email Address	
Reconfirm This Email Address	
Name(s) of Grandchild(ren) Attending PHS	
Please return to the School Office or mail to:	

Grandparents Club
Peninsula Heritage School
26944 Rolling Hills Road
Rolling Hills Estates, CA 90274
jbehrens@peninsulaheritage.org